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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

One of Montana's most important resources is quiet, pristine wilderness areas.  From flights into our state and

cars rented, to lodges &amp;amp; motels visited, the economy of MT is impacted by offering horseback riding,

hiking, camping, climbing, fishing, and other recreational activities in natural landscapes.  The Hoodoo Roadless

Area is one of these special places that draws people to Montana, which in turn empowers the livlihoods of

many.  Keep this resource safe. 

 

 

 

none 

 

 

 

It would be great if the entire 151,874-acre Great Burn could continue to be managed as "Recommended

Wilderness." 

 

 

 

Please keep the Hoodoo Roadless area non-motorized.  From Cross country skiing to snow shoeing, people,

never mind wild animals, need quiet areas. 

 

 

 

Please recognize the Cayuse Creek, Kelly Creek, and their forks as "Wild and Scenic."  We owe it to our

children, grandchildren, and great grandchildren to leave them pristine rivers. 

 

 

 

none 

 

 

 

Thanks to you, the Forest Planning Team for your efforts to create this forest plan as a legacy to the generations

to follow.


